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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 1:44 PM
To: 'BCChakra@aol.com'
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak : Ongoing investigation

Mr. Chakravartula, 
 
Please call me when you are attempting to get online and I can try to walk you through the steps. 
 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: BCChakra@aol.com [mailto:BCChakra@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 12:00 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: lane_assist@pacbell.net; r_k_lane@pacbell.net 
Subject: Fuel Leak : Ongoing investigation 
 
SENT BY EMAIL  11/29/11  
 
B. (Chuck) Chakravartula 
27 Fairview Ave.                    
  Piedmont, Calif. 94610-1015 
(510) 601-8769  
                                 bcchakra@aol.com 
                                                       11/29 /11 
Alameda County Health Care services Agency   
Alex Briscoe , Director 
Environmental Health Services  
Environmental  Protection 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
(510) 567 -6700          FAX (510) 337-9335 
 
Attn : Jerry T. Wickham P.G., CHG 
Senior Hazardous Materials  Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health Agency  
Care Services  
Department of  Environmental  Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791    Fax: 510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
www.acgov.org/aceeh 
 
Notification of Potential Case Closure , Cox Cadillac & Buick 
230 Bay Place , Oakland , CA 94612 
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Fuel Leak Case RO0000148 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600100193 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham : 
 
Thanks you for  your email of  11/23/11  which provided instructions  on how to access the case file  from the County Website.  
 
I  have retained a professional to access the  website so we can down load the information pertaining to Case RO0000148.   Following 
your instructions, after  clicking on the  
Link to ACEH website:  http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm , we are  told we will see  LOP records  , 
which we could not see  , thus precluding access to the records.  
 
As such , the instructions you  provided are not adequate to  access  the information we need to  make a proper evaluation of the leak. 
Since time is of the essence  , I am requesting  that you clarify the process so we can access the records.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
B. Chakravartula  
 
Cc:      Alex Briscoe , Director 
     Alameda County Health Care services Agency   
 
     R. Kingsbury Lane Esq. 
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B. Chakravartula  
 
Cc:      Alex Briscoe , Director 
     Alameda County Health Care services Agency   
 
     R. Kingsbury Lane Esq. 
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